Carol Eberhardt

From:

Eric Haven [haveneric@gmail.com] Tuesday, October 20, 2015 7:58 PM

Sent:

To:

Luginski Joe

Cc: Subject: Proration

I think it would be advisable for upcoming meetings to have a pro-rated cost/residence/year over a mortgage period, 15/20 years(?) for a new facility

I would make this request of Jim Brueck and his committee to get two or three estimates from local lenders for discussion purposes.

My guess is that this amortize cost/residence will not be that much per household. In any event it would be good to have that round number in our back pocket. It may take part of the steam out of this discussion.

What do you think?

Eric

Eric Haven Community Relations & Development erichaven@woodsidebible.org. 248-891-3688

Prayerfully consider Woodside a beneficiary of your will, trust & life insurance.